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Question for written answer E-006368/2015 

to the Commission (Vice-President / High Representative) 
Rule 130 

Ivan Jakovčić (ALDE) 

Subject: VP/HR - tragedy in the Mediterranean 

The most recent tragedy in the Mediterranean has shown that the existing systems that the EU has 
established are definitely no longer effective. 

The death of more than 1 500 people in just one year shows that radical changes are needed in terms 
of organisation, security, and all other regards, so the activities of human traffickers and other criminal 
organisations engaged in such illegal endeavours can be halted. 

I would like to ask the High Representative whether the EU is intending to bring in the UN and other 
international organisations and institutions to prevent such catastrophes more comprehensively and 
effectively. 

 


